
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/11/2017 11:16:55 AM
Subject: Re: Invitation to Summerfest

​This is a possibility. He's checking in with Senator Climer


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 3:30 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Invitation to Summerfest 
 
Please advise.
 
From: Greater York Chamber of Commerce [mailto:mcward@greateryorkchamber.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 2:37 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Invitation to Summerfest
 

You don't want to miss this.
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